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Parnjit Singh

From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 02 March 2022 14:09

To: Fergus Wong

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: NO OBJECTION: 2021/5755/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Fergus,  

 

The Seven Dials CAAC has inspected this application and has no objection to make. The building is of little 

architectural or historic significance and is of relatively poor design. In our view, the replacement of 

windows which are like-for-like in appearance raises no heritage issues. 

 

Owen Ward  

 

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT 
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